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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Joseph Kusnick Joins Shaker Museum Board 
  
(OLD CHATHAM, NY) March 4, 2020 – Joseph Kusnick, founding Principal of A E Greyson & 
Company, a high end residential construction company in New York City, was unanimously 
elected to the Shaker Museum’s Board of Trustees on February 8.  
 
Kusnick has more than 35 years of 
combined architectural and residential 
construction experience. His completed 
projects include the Barry residence for 
Annabelle Selldorf, the Gymnasium 
residence for Charles Gwathmey, and a 
private residence for Richard Meier at 
the Perry Street Towers. Born and raised 
in Florida, Kusnick received his Bachelor 
of Architecture degree with a focus on 
New Urbanism and obtained his 
architectural license in New York State. 
Prior to founding A E Greyson, Kusnick 
worked in the architectural offices of 
Kohn Pedersen Fox Associates, Ulrich Franzen, and others. He and his spouse Tracy Brown, an 
interior designer, recently purchased a home in Old Chatham, NY.  
 
Referring to the Shakers’ belief in striving for perfection and devotion in everything they did as 
well as their belief that God dwelt in the details, Kusnick said, “As an architect and builder of 
bespoke residences, the Shaker ethic is as relevant today as it was then and served as  the 
antecedent for great architects such as Adolf Loos, Mies van der Rohe, and others.” 
 

Joseph Kusnick 



The Shaker Museum’s collection of Shaker items is the most comprehensive collection of its 
kind in the world. Its administrative offices, collections storage, library, and archives are located 
in Old Chatham, New York and open year-round by appointment. The museum also stewards 
the historic Shaker site in New Lebanon, New York, which is open year-round for hiking and 
self-guided tours. Please visit shakerml.org for more information, to explore the collection 
online, and to find out about programming in 2020. 
 


